
 
 
 
 
June 25, 2018 
 
Mr. Steve Pegram, Superintendent 
Santa Fe Trail, USD 434 
104 S. Burlingame 
Scanton, KS. 66537 
 
RE: Architectural Services Proposal – Santa Fe Trail High School and Overbrook Attendance Center 
 
Steve; 
 
Thanks for meeting with Elizabeth and me last week to walk-thru your facilities and discuss Safety 
Issues within those facilities. We also discussed a possible renovation to the High School 
Administrative Suite. If all three project are completed together (through construction), we would 
reduce our total below by $3,000. 
 
Below are the associated fees for Architectural and MEP Engineering Services for this work: 
 
Sante Fe Trail High School Security Issues: 
Drawings, Specification and Construction Administration = $10,000 
 
Sante Fe Trail High School Administrative Suite Renovation: 
Drawings, Specification and Construction Administration = $14,000 
 
Overbrook Attendance Center Security Issues: 
Drawings, Specification and Construction Administration = $10,000 
 
Thanks for this opportunity. 
 
Sincerely; 

 
R. Keith Blackburn, AIA 
Vice President 
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